
Peninsula Dog PAC Questionnaire 
 

 

1.  Do you have a dog?  If so, where are your favorite places to walk your dog on-leash or 

off-leash?   

 

I have 3 dogs.  I have had dogs for decades, from Great Danes to Rat Terrier - from rescues to 

puppies.  I walk them on leash on paths and trails.  We visit beaches and open spaces. 

 

 

2.  Dogs have been recreating forever at Harbor District beaches with the Ohlone tribes, 

with fisherman, and today with their families.  Do you believe canine family members 

should be allowed on Harbor district beaches on-leash and/or off-leash?  Please elaborate.   

 

I believe dogs should be allowed to use the Harbor District areas both on-leash and off leash.  

Off  leash in safe areas away from dense crowds and traffic.  On leash when there are crowds and 

under control on piers. 

 

 

3.  Recognizing that over 40% of households in San Mateo County have dogs, do you 

support on-leash and/or off-leash voice control dog walking access on Harbor District 

lands?  If so, please elaborate where and whether on-leash or off-leash.   

 

I support dogs, both on-leash and off leash at the Harbor District areas.  People come from 

county wide and region wide to enjoy the beaches and trails with their dogs.  They enjoy having 

a meal with their dogs at the outside seating the restaurants on the wharf.  When the planning of 

the new retail areas takes place there will need to space for folks with canine family members.   

 

On leash in crowds or areas that are unsafe for dogs.  Off leash on the trails and beaches.  Off 

leash if both the owner and dog understand the hazards of piers. 

 

 

4.  Is there anything else you would like voters to know about your position on recreational 

dog walking access?  

 

I believe these are the policies that should be in place in cities and the County as well 

 

 

     __Kathryn Slater Carter______________KSC_____ 

 _______9/15/.22_______________  _________ 

 Printed Name      Signature        Date 

 
Thank you for answering these questions.  If you have any questions, contact Matthew Greenberg, 

PeninsulaDogPAC@gmail.com, (650) 400-1280 
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